
 

Transportation Update 

February 11, 2015 

January 21, 2015  The McNabb Subdivision Stop has been the topic of  

    some ongoing questions.  Some parents have asked for  

    an additional stop because of the three block walk to  

    their home in the subdivision.  Collectively, we are  

    denying this request unless we discover a compelling  

    safety reason.  It has been emphasized that we do not 

    provide door to door transportation for our students. 

 

January 29, 2015  Irene and Terry M. from Johannes, Mike, Ronda, and I 

    met with two parents about a bus stop along Route 71. 

    The parents shared their deep concern about stopping  

    along Rte. 71 because of the tremendous truck traffic. 

    They have a long driveway that allows the bus to safely  

    make the stop in their drive.  While there were some  

    concerns about that procedure, it was determined to 

    be the safest solution to maintain safety.   

 

February 6, 2015  Irene responded to my inquiry about a report of a bus 

    that was not coming to a complete stop at 5th and High  

    Street in Hennepin.  She reviewed the disk for that bus, 

    and found evidence that the driver did stop  

    completely.   

 

February 6, 2015  On the previous evening, the PC Freshmen Basketball  

    Team did not have a bus because a Johannes Bus  

    Company driver did not show up on time.  Johannes  

    officials took decisive action by removing all P.C. field  

    trips from that driver. 



   


